
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 9:58 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Proposed Changes to the Islands Trust Policy 
 
From: Kerry Dyer <  
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 8:11 AM 
To: Russ Hotsenpiller <rhotsenpiller@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Changes to the Islands Trust Policy 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Our family are new arrivals on Salt Spring Island and own a large piece of property.  Our intentions are 
to leave our property relatively untouched however we have only just started to learn of its unique 
features.  Equally new to us are the policies and procedures of the Islands Trust. 
 
We are responsible people and are aware of how important it is to have a government body to protect 
and safe hold this exceptional area. 
However having recently been made aware of some significant proposed amendments that will 
significantly change the Islands Trust Policy, we must protest.  We implore you to halt this process so we 
can have meaningful consultation with all the affected residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kerry Dyer 
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